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Dear Chair Representative Lively, Vice Chairs Gamba and Levy, and all other 

members of the Committee on Climate, Energy and Environment,  

 

Please work with your colleagues to make sure that HB 2038 is defeated.  

 

Having worked in nuclear waste management over the course of my career in both 

the USA and Canada, including an environmental impact study for the current dry 

cast storage units currently at the power plants, I know nuclear power is not the best 

option.  

 

Instead, Oregon should be looking at conservation, smaller houses when we build, 

better urban form so we don't rely so much on personal vehicles, and similar creative 

strategies to reduce our energy footprint.  

 

Oregonians voted for no nuclear power long ago. That sentiment is STILL relevant so 

there is no need to study it now.  

 

Thank you, C Young 


